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12th February 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As part of our Religious Education learning this year, Year 5 will be travelling by minibus 

to visit the Gurdwara Singh Sabha on Tuesday 25th March 2025.  This is for the morning 

only and the children will be back in school in time for lunch. We will be learning about 

the features of a Gurdwara and the teachings of Sikhism.  

The visit will take place within the school day. This trip will be an exciting way of 

bringing the children's learning to life so please talk to them about what they have 

seen, learned and talked about on the trip. Please ensure your child is wearing their 

school uniform and sensible shoes.  

They will be required to cover their head so please send them to school with a scarf 

or cap to wear when entering the Gurdwara.   

The cost of this trip is £2 which can be paid on your ParentPay account. If you do 

not have your ParentPay details, please contact the Main Office. Please note that if 

we do not have enough voluntary contributions, the trip may be cancelled. 

 

If you have any further questions, do not hesitate to speak to the Year 5 teachers. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Neely and Miss Warrington 

Year 5 Teachers 

mailto:office@fps.paymat.org
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